
   
 

Coming in January  
 

Wed, Jan. 1—Church Office Closed for New Year’s  
                Day 
Sat, Jan. 4—Men’s Breakfast at church, 8am  
Tues, Jan. 7—Church Council Meeting, 7pm 
                Deacons Meeting, 8pm  
Wed, Jan. 8—WMU Ladies Meeting/Lunch, 2pm  
Fri, Jan. 10—Senior Celebration, 12pm 
Wed, Jan. 15—Quarterly Family Meeting, 7pm  
Mon, Jan. 20—Church Office Closed (Holiday)  
Fri. & Sat, Jan. 24 & 25—Men’s Retreat at Camp  
                 Jackson 

 
 

 

Senior Celebration 
Friday, January 10 

12PM 
 

 

 
 

Church Quarterly 
Meeting 

Wednesday, January 15, 
7PM 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Retreat  
January 24 & 25th 

Camp Jackson,  
Allendale, SC 

 
 

 Plan on great fellowship, a time of devotions, 
wonderful food, and time to relax and enjoy the 
camp. See Mike Richard for more information.  
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his father is God.                  
    He is fully man and fully God.   He has come 
to earth to save you and me from our sins, and give us 
an opportunity to have a relationship with our heavenly 
Father.   His name is Jesus!    This is the only reason 
for Christmas that truly needs to be celebrated.  Our 
way to salvation and eternal life has come. 
We will begin our Lottie Moon Christmas Offer and 
week of International Prayer on December 1, 2024.  
Our church goal this year is $1500.00.  We ask that 
you pray for our foreign missionaries this month, even 
harder than you normally due.   I have also been told 
Lottie Moon will be coming to speak to us this year.   
She will be here on December 1, 2024 to tell us about 
her life and ministry.   I pray you will come out and 
listen to her during our morning worship service.   It 
will give you insight on the beginnings of our foreign 
mission ministry.  
 

Prison packets will be due to the church on December 
1, 2024.  They are due to the association on 
December 4, 2024.  Items needed this year are as 
follows:  1 black non-retractable pen; 1 5” x 8” junior 
legal pad (white or yellow only); 1 adult toothbrush; 1 - 
4 o 6 oz tube of toothpaste; 1 – 3.2 to 6 oz. bar of 
soap; 2 rolls of hard candy like life savers, breath 
savers or mentos (no other type); 2 first class #10 
stamp-embossed envelopes (from US Post Office -   
no other accepted) these items should be included in a 
gallon size zipper bag or press and seal.   
We are collecting items for Senior Grocery Bags, 
these are given to some church members or names of 
persons given to us that may need a little extra help 
this year and as in previous years, we also take them 
to Mossy Oaks Apartments.    Please check the 
bulletin for the items of the week.   If you do not want 
to shop, I will gladly accept your donation and shop for 
you.    
 

Please do not forget our churchwide Christmas Party 
scheduled for December 14, 2024.  This event is           
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Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 

Merry Christmas!   I hope each of 
you are getting excited about the 
birth of a baby.  Yes, this little boy 
will be born in Bethlehem to Mary 
and Joseph.   He is very special as  

December Calendar 
 

Tues, Dec. 3—Deacons Meeting, 7pm 
Wed, Dec. 4—WMU Ladies Meeting/Lunch12pm 
Thur. Dec. 5—Women’s Bible Study, 6:30pm 
Sat, Dec. 7—Men’s Breakfast at SPBC, 8am 
Tues, Dec. 10—Ladies Sunday School Christmas 
          Party, 6pm    
Sat, Dec. 14—Church Christmas Party/Ornament  
          Exchange Game, 5pm                      
Tues, Dec. 24—Christmas Eve Service, 6pm     
Wed, Dec. 25—Church Office Closed 
 

Every week:  
Sunday: Sunday School, 9:45am 
              Worship Service: 11am 
Wednesday: Men’s Bible Study at Chick-fil-A,    
        8am 
 

Season of Prayer for International  
Missions and the Lottie Moon  

Christmas Offering  
December 1— December 8 

Church Goal $1500 
 
 

 
 

We collected 507 
shoeboxes. Thanks for  

everyone’s help in 
making this possible. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

December Birthday’s 
 

    12/10  Anna Keating 
    12/13  Ted Baker 
    12/19  Kelsey Baker 
    12/22  Conner Harmon 
    12/24  Darren Jones 

always a hoot and a holler.   Stealing goes 
wild at Shell Point when other see and like 
your Christmas Ornament.   The ornament ex-
change game has become a church favorite 
for so many.   So please come out and              
enjoy a meal and a time of fun and laughter.   
Our Christian family is awesome! 
 

Please continue to pray for our family as we 
continue to lift you up in our prayers.  God 
bless each of you.   

Jenny Durham, WMU 

Our church Christmas  
party and ornament  

exchange game is on  
Saturday, December  

14th at 5pm. The main  
course will be provided  
by the church. Please  

bring a side item to  

Senior Christmas Bags List 
December 1st—Dish Soap, Laundry  

Detergent, Bounce 
December 8th—Bar Soap, Toothbrush,  

Toothpaste 
December 15th—Toilet Paper, & Paper  

Towels 

share and a wrapped ornament so 
that you can participate in our  
ornament exchange game. This is a 
great opportunity to invite friends and 
family so that they can get to know our 
church family. 

javascript: void(0)
javascript: void(0)


 

 

 Coming in January  
Wed, Jan. 1—Church Office Closed for New  
         year’s Day 
Sat, Jan. 4—Men’s Breakfast at church, 8am Tues, 
Jan. 7—Church Council Meeting, 7pm 
         Deacons Meeting, 8pm  
Wed, Jan. 8—WMU Ladies Meeting/Lunch,  
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Fri, Jan. 10—Senior Celebration, 12pm 
Wed, Jan. 15—Quarterly Family Meeting,  
         7pm  
Mon, Jan. 20—Church Office Closed (Holiday)  
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Meeting 

Wednesday, January 
15, 7PM 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Men’s Retreat  
January 24th & 25th 

Camp Jackson,  
Allendale, SC  

 
 

Plan on great fellowship, a time of devotions, 
wonderful food, and time to relax and enjoy the 
camp. See Mike Richard for more information.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Senior Christmas Bags List 
December 1st—Dish Soap, Laundry  

Detergent, Bounce 
December 8th—Bar Soap, Toothbrush,  

Toothpaste 
December 15th—Toilet Paper, & Paper  

Towels 

 
 

   Our church Christmas  
     party and ornament                  
    exchange game is on    
     Saturday, December  
   14th at 5pm. The main  
   course will be provided  

by the church. Please  
bring a side item to  

 
share and a wrapped ornament so that you can 
participate in our ornament exchange game. 
This is a great opportunity to invite friends and 
family so that they can get to know our church 
family. 
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December Calendar 
 

Tues, Dec. 3—Deacons Meeting, 7pm 
Wed, Dec. 4—WMU Ladies Meeting/Lunch  
         12pm 
Thur, Dec. 5—Women’s Bible Study, 6:30pm 
Sat, Dec. 7—Men’s Breakfast at SPBC, 8am 
Tues, Dec. 10—Ladies Sunday School  
         Christmas Party, 6pm    
Sat, Dec. 14—Church Christmas Party/ 
         Ornament Exchange Game, 5pm                      
Wed, Dec. 20—Christmas Caroling 6pm 
Tues, Dec. 24—Christmas Eve Service, 6pm     
Wed, Dec. 25—Church Office Closed 
 

Every week:  
Sunday: Sunday School, 9:45am 
              Worship Service: 11am 
Wednesday: Men’s Bible Study at Chick-fil-A,    
        8am  
 

Season of Prayer for International  
Missions and the Lottie Moon  

Christmas Offering  
December 1— December 8 

Church Goal $1500 
 

 
 

We collected 507 
shoeboxes. Thanks for  

everyone’s help in  
making this possible 

 
 

 
 
 

December Birthday’s 
 

    12/10  Anna Keating 
    12/13  Ted Baker 
    12/19  Kelsey Baker 
    12/22  Conner Harmon 
    12/24  Darren Jones 

always a hoot and a holler.   Stealing goes wild at 
Shell Point when other see and like your Christ-
mas Ornament.   The ornament exchange game 
has become a church favorite for so many.   So 
please come out and  enjoy a meal and a time of 
fun and laughter.   Our Christian family is awe-
some! 
 

Please continue to pray for our family as we con-
tinue to lift you up in our prayers.  God bless each 
of you.   

Jenny Durham, WMU 
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Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 

Merry Christmas!   I hope each of  
You are getting excited about the 
birth of a baby.  Yes, this little boy  
will be born in Bethlehem to Mary  
and Joseph.   He is very special as  

his father is God.                  
    He is fully man and fully God.   He has 
come to earth to save you and me from our sins, 
and give us an opportunity to have a relationship 
with our heavenly Father.   His name is Jesus!    
This is the only reason for Christmas that truly 
needs to be celebrated.  Our way to salvation and 
eternal life has come. 
We will begin our Lottie Moon Christmas Offer and 
week of International Prayer on December 1, 2024.  
Our church goal this year is $1500.00.  We ask that 
you pray for our foreign missionaries this month, 
even harder than you normally due.   I have also 
been told Lottie Moon will be coming to speak to us 
this year.   She will be here on December 1, 2024 to 
tell us about her life and ministry.   I pray you will 
come out and listen to her during our morning wor-
ship service.   It will give you insight on the begin-
nings of our foreign mission ministry.  
 

Prison packets will be due to the church on Decem-
ber 1, 2024.  They are due to the association on 
December 4, 2024.  Items needed this year are as 
follows:  1 black non-retractable pen; 1 5” x 8” junior 
legal pad (white or yellow only); 1 adult toothbrush; 
1 - 4 o 6 oz tube of toothpaste; 1 – 3.2 to 6 oz. bar 
of soap; 2 rolls of hard candy like life savers, breath 
savers or mentos (no other type); 2 first class #10 
stamp-embossed envelopes (from US Post Office -   
no other accepted) these items should be included 
in a gallon size zipper bag or press and seal.   
We are collecting items for Senior Grocery Bags, 
these are given to some church members or names 
of persons given to us that may need a little extra 
help this year and as in previous years, we also 
take them to Mossy Oaks Apartments.    Please 
check the bulletin for the items of the week.   If you 
do not want to shop, I will gladly accept your dona-
tion and shop for you.    
 

Please do not forget our churchwide Christmas Par-
ty scheduled for December 14, 2024.  This event is           
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